@ UNIVERSITY OF JAMMU G2&

Further to the notice No. DIQA/JU/2023/974 dated 26/5/2023, it
Is for the information of all concerned that the last date of
submitting the Expression of Interest (EOI) for hiring the
services of a Brand Management Agency has been extended to

17th July 2023.

For details of EOI, please refer to the university website
www.jammuuniversity.ac.in.

All interested parties, may submit hardcopy of the EOI to the
office of Registrar, University of Jammu-180006 and/ or soft
copy at registrar_ju@jammuuniversity.ac.in , before the last

date.
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